
Miner	Elementary	School	LSAT		
20	February	2018	

-	MEETING	MINUTES	-	
	

LSAT	members	

Parents:			 Tammy	Alexander	(co-chair)	
	 Shantal	Hill*	
	 Hill	Thomas		
	 Andrew	Whitehead	(secretary)	
	 David	Treat	(PTO	rep)	

Community	rep(s):	Kathleen	Jackson	

*	Not	present	

Teachers:		 Shamayne	Coles	(co-chair)*	
	 Marsha	Harris	
	 Kamilah	Thorne	
	 Monica	Woodard	
	 Tiffany	Brown	(WTU	rep)	

Staff:			 Charlene	Stapleton		

	

	
DCPS	Proposed	Budget	for	2018-2019	School	Year	
	

• DCPS	released	proposed	budget	for	next	school	year	to	Principal	Jackson	
• Budget	proposal	not	yet	publicly	available	
• LSAT	will	review	budget,	submit	proposed	changes	to	draft	budget	to	Principal	Jackson	who	will	

either	accept	LSAT	proposal	and	submit	to	DCPS,	or	reject	and	submit	alternative	proposal	with	
explanation	for	rejection	

• Final	submission	of	Miner	budget	due	to	DCPS	on	2	March	at	5	PM	

LSAT	Discussion	of	Budget	Proposal	
	

• LSAT	discussed	&	debated	proposal	
• Final	recommendation	to	Principal	Jackson	pending	additional	information	from	DCPS	about	

allocations	
• LSAT	to	finalize	recommendations	at	next	meeting	

	 `	
	

NEXT	MEETING	

Wednesday,	February	28,	2018,	5:30	p.m.	-	TBD	
Large	Group	Instruction	Room	


